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January 31, 2019 
 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 2020-2021 
 

   
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Congratulations, your child will soon be entering school!  In order to make the transition as smooth as possible, we 
have listed some important information regarding Kindergarten preparations.  
  

• Completed registration forms should be returned to the Primary School office by Friday, 
February 28th. The office is open from 7:30 to 3:30. The Primary School is located at 127 
Elementary Lane, (off of Juliand Street, it’s the building in the back). 

*The office will be closed in observance of President’s Day on Monday, February 17th.                     
             

• As part of the registration process, we will need to make copies of your child’s                  
records.  Please be sure to bring the following documents with you:   

     *   Birth certificate---students must be 5 on or before 12/1/15 
                             *   Court issued custody papers (if applicable) 
     *   Immunization records and copy of current physical 
     *   2 proofs of residency (ie: copy of driver’s license, utility bill, rent or mortgage statement) 
 
If you have a student in UPK and we already have the above information, the nurse will only need an 
updated physical and immunizations.  
 

• No student will be allowed to enter school unless all required immunizations are completed. 
Please contact our school nurse if you have any questions. 

 
• Parent Information Night - Thursday, April 23, 2020 at 6:30pm in the Primary School gym.  

This evening is for parents only. 
 

• You will sign up for your screening appointment at Parent Information Night.  It is very 
important that parents attend this informational meeting. 

  
• Kindergarten Screenings will take place on May 12th, 13th, 14th, 18th & 19th. They will occur at 

the Primary School and will take about an hour and a half. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call us at 656-4023. 
 
I am looking forward to meeting you and your child. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Pratt, Principal 
 
 

 
Greene Central Primary School 
 
127 Elementary Lane 
Greene, New York 13778                                                                                                        (607) 656-4023 
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